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[Translator’s notes appear in square brackets [ ].] 

 

 

Date:  26/12/85 [17 March 2007] 

Number:  M/S&B/401/850/13403 
 

Islamic Republic of Iran 

Ministry of Science, Research and 

Technology 

 

 

 

Payám-i-Núr [Payame Noor] University 

Central Security Office 

(Security Office of the Province of Sístán [Sistan] and Balúchistán [Baluchestan]) 

 

 

[Stamp:  Confidential] 

 

 

Esteemed president of Payám-i-Núr University, Province of Sístán and Balúchistán 

 

Greetings, 

 

Pursuant to the letter, reference M/12/H/37870, from the university’s Central Security Office 

concerning the non-enrolment of Bahá’í students, given that the period of enrolment for 

Farágírán [Farageeran, students taking preparatory courses] is commencing in the next few 

days, please give the necessary instructions to prevent the enrolment of the Bahá’í applicants 

for the Farágír [Farageer, preparatory] courses, and, furthermore, have the names of such 

applicants submitted to this Office for its use.   

 

Central Security Office 

Director of the Security Office at Payám-i-Núr University, Province of Sístán and Balúchistán 

(Security Office of the Province of Sístán and Balúchistán) 

 

cc: Respected Director of the Central Office/Zábul [Zabol] Unit for information and action 

Respected Liaison of the Central Security Office/Zábul Unit for information and action 

 

[Handwritten note at the bottom of the page:] 

Mr. Mír [Meer], for information only 

 

[Signature] 

12/1/86 [1 April 2007] 
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[Handwritten note:] 

Original, the respected Managing Director 

 

Copy 

[Signature], 18/1/86 [7 April 2007] 

 

M/998 

18/1/86 [7 April 2007] 

 

 

[Address provided] 

 


